
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Catholic schools in Alberta are strong and growing and we are seeking your help to keep it that way.  We 
represent approximately 25% of publicly funded schools in Alberta educating over 180,000 children 
across the province.  We are a community of faith that work together to foster a love for Christ and to 
ensure our children get to know and understand God’s love for them.     
 
Alberta is currently seeing the emergence of a vocal public school lobby advocating for one publicly 
funded school system.  That would eliminate the ​choice​ that parents have to send their children to 
Catholic schools. 
 
How can your show your support?  Sign our electronic petition today! 
Click on the following link ​ ​PACE Petition Supporting Catholic Education  
 
Please help to protect our right and choice for a publicly funded Catholic school system.  We currently 
have over 3200 signatures on our petition and our goal is to reach 10,000 before the anticipated 
provincial election.  We invite you to share this link with your friends and family to help us spread the 
word.  PACE (Parents Advocating for Catholic Education) will present the petition to our MLA at the end 
of February.  It takes less than 5 minutes to have a voice and show your support.  Let’s stand together 
and show our solidarity for the excellent faith-based programming that we currently offer and value. 
 
On behalf of PACE, thank you for your support. 
 
Mariette Moss 
________________________________ 
Mariette​ Moss 
Associate Superintendent  
Direct:​ 403-995-4841 
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